
Biology Here and There – Veronica Enriquez 
 
Thank you very much for your support of our Biology students by funding a white board as the outcome 
of the project "Biology Here and There". 
 
It has been very useful for messages to the students.  I change the board with different announcements.  
Examples include: 

• At the beginning of the semester I point out the room numbers and provide direction for all the 
classes in Biology.   

• I encourage students to get a tutor if they are having problems with any Biology classes.  
• I remind the students how many weeks have passed during the semester so they may get more 

motivated to study and be ready for the exams. 
• I post the exams schedule for the student's information.  

 
Overall, the mobile whiteboard has been very satisfactory.  Students now are looking for new 
announcements on the board, and yes that would be vacation before summer semester. 

 

  


